
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Residents Newsletter 

Patmore Street 

Indicative CGI of Patmore Street project 

SITE UPDATE | April 2024 

We are pleased to issue the newsletter for April 2024. Internally 

the electrical, mechanical and carpentry works are in the second 

stages of completion. Flooring has been completed to the balcony 

and walkway areas and work is underway to the lifts. Plastering 

has commenced on the internal walls and the internal works are 

ongoing, as shown in the adjacent photo.  

Externally, the water connection is now complete. The scaffolding 

is starting to be dismantled and the cleaning of the building 

elevation will commence. Lastly, the crane is due to be dismantled 

this coming week. 

Ongoing internal works to both blocks 

Looking Ahead 

The Groundworkers are returning to carry out paving and 

landscaping works around the blocks. Stonework, 

window installation, levelling of walkways and 

waterproofing should all be completed in this period. We 

are going to commission the electricity and water to the 

blocks over the coming weeks. Lift installation is 

continuing and painting is due to commence internally.  

You may have noticed on our hoarding some artwork that 

was painted by Year 3 students from St. George’s 

Primary School under the guidance of local artist Sol 

Golden Sato. The artwork was titled “Building my future” 

as part of our social value engagement. 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any queries or concerns, please contact 

Student’s artwork 



 

 

Residents Newsletter 

About us and Project team 

SOCIAL VALUES 

As part of our Social Values, Bugler was very 

excited to sponsor the launch of the Easter Hope 

Community Art exhibition at the Nine Elms Art 

Ministry last month. 

It was a free exhibition highlighting beautiful 

artworks exploring Easter Hope, they were created 

by the residents in workshops lead by Artist and 

Creative Director Anna Cowie. 

It was wonderful to have Councillor Aydin Dikerdem 

from Wandsworth Borough Council join us. Also in 

attendance was Bishop Rob, Bishop of the Arts who 

launched and blessed the exhibition and Reverand 

Betsy. Also present was Bugler’s Senior Contracts 

Manager for Patmore Street Shane Mackintosh and 

Resident Liaison Officer Helena O’Keeffe. In 

summary, it was a very enjoyable evening for 

everyone involved.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PATMORE STREET SITE TEAM 

AND CONTACT DETAILS 

BEN EPHGRAVE 

Construction Director 

HELENA O’KEEFFE 

Resident Liaison Officer  

helenaokeeffe@bugler.co.uk 

07706 350 588 

SHANE MACKINTOSH 

Senior Contracts Manager 

mailto:helenaokeeffe@bugler.co.uk

